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April 14,2020

Rotary Club of Napa Sunrise
P.O. Box 5324
Napa, CA 94581

Dear Rotary Club of Napa Sunrise,

Thank you for your thoughtful and generous donation of $8,000.00 on 03/30/2020 to OLE
Health. Your gift helps us turn our attention to a new need. OLE Health has been on the
front line of the COVID-19 pandemic affecting Napa Valley and working collaboratively
with public health officials, hospitals and other community partners to address the
challenges facing our 37,000 patients.

With your donation, we can protect the health of patients and staff alike. OLE Health has
implemented tele-health visits, re-assigned staff in efforts to retain its workforce and
distributed healthy food to thousands of families. This work will continue through the
foreseeable future and we could not be prouder of the dedication of our entire OLE Health
team.

We will continue to expand OLE Health’s outreach services—never has this been more
vital to the overall health of our community. OLE’s staff is making calls to hundreds of
patients daily who are at higher risk for COVID-19 to provide education and support, as
well as to those who need additional support from our behavioral health team. Your gift
gives us much needed support to continue offering these services until we get to the other
side of the COVID-19 pandemic.

The healthcare landscape continues to change, and the role of OLE Health is more vital
than ever, especially during this pandemic. Serving 1 in 4 children and 1 in 6 adults in
Napa County, OLE Health remains committed to providing high-quality primary health
care and prevention services to our entire community.

We are fortunate to operate in a strong and generous community that pulls together to care
for one another. OLE Health is extremely thankful for your contribution.
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Executive Director
OLE Health Foundation

OLE Health Foundation is a 501 ( C ) (3) non profit corporation, TYPE 1 supporting organization. Our tax
identification number is EIN 68-0149424




